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During this difficult time, both OSTA and Student Senate have been working to help support and 

communicate with students.  

 

OSTA has been advertising our 6 Ontario Student Voice Awards which are given to outstanding 

grade 12 students across the province. Each award is valued at $1000. It is due on May fourth, 

and if you know any outstanding students, please encourage them to apply! We’ve also been 

posting many updates on our social media to keep students up to date. 

 

For Student Senate, we are currently in the process of planning an online grade 9/10 leadership 

retreat, which was postponed because of a snowstorm, and cancelled because of coronavirus. 

We are also moving our learning center meetings online and posting helpful mental health and 

school tips on our social media. We’ve also started planning a “humans of the TDSB” page in 

which we feature TDSB students and their stories in quarantine. Though our elections would 

usually be soon, we’ve postponed them until further notice. 

 

 


